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This half term in humanities, Transition will be learning about two very famous nurses – 

Florence Nightingale and Mary Seacole.  

This week the children learnt all about Florence Nightingale and why she is still remembered 

today. They also discovered why she was called the ‘Lady with the lamp’ and how she 

improved hospitals. The children had fun designing certificates for Florence and making 

lamps.  

Next week we will have a go at creating a timeline to show some of the main events in 

Florence’s life.  Keep up the wonderful work Transition! 

 

Miss Beth Hayter, Miss Alice Bryant and Mrs Heather Hallam 

 

 

 


